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NSW Planning & Infrastructure 

RE: Abalone Land Factory Farm at Port Stephens. 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Mr & Mrs H Beaumont 

38 Kerrigan Street 

Nelson Bay NSW 2315 

30th April 2014. 

We would like to advise you that we most strongly object to this 
proposal at Port Stephens. How should anyone be allowed to violate this pristine waterway for 
profit? These applications should be made more transparent to the community in which they 

are proposed, so that the people who care & love their environment at least know what is 
going on. It seems to us that this non advising of proposals like this one is most unfair to 
constituents & we feel blindsided by this unrealistic proposal. Does anyone not care for our 
future? 

Regards, 

Mr & Mrs Beaumont. 

GPO Box 39, 

SYDNEY. NSW 2001 
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